
INDIAN SCHOOL AL GHUBRA 

 

15th May 2022 

 

To all Parents of students from Classes 3 to 12 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL FOR THE ONGOING 

TESTS IF HE / SHE IS SICK BECAUSE OTHER CHILDREN WILL GET 

INFECTED. 

You are requested not to dose your sick child with medicine and send him / her to 

school to take the test because that would jeopardise the health of other students in 

class. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Principal 

 


